
DEARBORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS  PTA COUNCIL 

COMMUNITY FORUM 
This forum is organized by the PTA Council 
in collaboration with One Dearborn and 
community members to discuss the proposed 
boundary changes from a parent, stakeholder,
 community member and tax payer perspective.

  Join us to learn more about 
the important changes happening in outhe important changes happening in our district. 

To be a part of the solution you should
contribute to the discussion. 

For more info contact Nofila Haidar & Rabih Hammoud 
dbnptacouncil@gmail.com or 313-443-7443 

Monday January 29th  at 6:00 PM 
18700 Audette 

Dearborn MI, 48124 


